Loss of Quiet Enjoyment
[bookmark: Text1]
Date: Insert Date

[bookmark: Text11][bookmark: Text6]Tenant's Name: Insert Your Name

Tenant’s Address: 
Insert Street Address
Insert City, BC
Insert Postal Code

Landlord’s Name: Insert Your Landlord's Name

Landlord’s Address: 
Insert Street Address
Insert City, BC
Insert Postal Code

Dear Insert Your Landlord's Name, 

Section 28 of the Residential Tenancy Act states:

28     A tenant is entitled to quiet enjoyment including, but not limited to, rights to the following:
(a) reasonable privacy;
(b) freedom from unreasonable disturbance;
(c) exclusive possession of the rental unit subject only to the landlord's right to enter the rental unit in accordance with section 29 [landlord's right to enter rental unit restricted];
(d) use of common areas for reasonable and lawful purposes, free from significant interference.

[bookmark: Text14]My right to quiet enjoyment is being violated in the following way:

                                                      Insert Description of How Your Right to Quiet Enjoyment Is Being Violated                                                      

As a landlord, you have a legal obligation to make a reasonable effort to correct the situation. Should the matter not be resolved, I have the right to apply for dispute resolution through the Residential Tenancy Branch (RTB) to ask for an order that you comply with section 28, as well as monetary compensation for loss of quiet enjoyment. I am hopeful that we can resolve this matter without the need for dispute resolution.
	
For additional information, please see RTB Policy Guideline 6 – Right to Quiet Enjoyment or contact the RTB (gov.bc.ca/landlordtenant) at 604-660-1020 or 1-800-665-8779.


Thank you,

                            	   [Signature]

Tenant's Name: Insert Your Name








NOTE: Customize this template to fit your needs before signing and sending it to your landlord. If you are not using registered mail, try to bring someone – ideally, not a roommate or family member – to witness the delivery of the letter and sign the copy you keep, indicating the date and method of service. If no one is available to join you, consider taking a photo or video of yourself delivering the letter. Signed letters to your landlord, along with proof that they were served properly, can be valuable evidence at Residential Tenancy Branch dispute resolution hearings.
